
 
 

P.O. BOX 34300 | WASHINGTON, D.C. 20043 | (202)488-7000 
CONCERNEDWOMEN.ORG 

 
 

July 2, 2025 

Dear Members of Congress, 

As CEO and President of Concerned Women for America Legislative Action Committee 
(CWALAC), I am writing on behalf of our hundreds of thousands of members across the country 
in strong support of the One Big Beautiful Bill Act to be passed out of the House of 
Representatives. CWALAC will score in favor of passage to include in our annual scorecard. 

This pro-family budget prohibits forced taxpayer funding towards big abortion businesses and 
expands the Child Tax Credit to grant American taxpayers greater flexibility to invest in the 
needs of their families. These provisions mark meaningful steps towards the support, investment, 
and attention America families deserves from their elected representatives.  

For too long, Congress has robbed the American taxpayer and used their hard-earned wages 
against them. Last year, one abortion provider alone received nearly $800 million in federal 
funds. Meanwhile, the business leveraged these resources to promote harmful initiatives that 
actively attack our communities through abortion, transgender agendas, and anti-family political 
campaigns.  

We are grateful Congress is taking action to reverse these trends. Rather than promoting death 
and harm, this bill returns these funds to the taxpayers and incentivizes investment in American 
families and their specific needs. 

We urge you to vote YES on the House's consideration of the One Big Beautiful Bill Act. We 
will reflect your support in our annual scorecard. 

Sincerely, 

 

Penny Young Nance 
CEO and President 
Concerned Women for America LAC 
 
 


